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8th October 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Educational Visit for Reception  
 

Date of visit  Monday 6th December 2021 

Places to be visited  Kings Hall, Ilkley  

Activity  Dear Santa Theatre Production   

Cost  £18.40  

Mode of transportation  Coach  

Time of departure from school  12.00pm  

Time of arrival back at school  3:30pm  

Dress requirements or kit list  Pupils must wear school uniform.   

Meal requirements  Lunch will be enjoyed in school 

before we depart. 

  

We have planned a visit to King’s Theatre, Ilkley to see Dear Santa.  This performance is 

based upon the book by Rod Campbell. All the ingredients of Rod Campbell’s ingeniously 

simple and charming style are brought to life on stage, with music, laughter and plentry of 

audience participation. This production aimed to introduce children aged 2 to 7 to the 

theatre. 

 

There will be a charge of £18.40  for the visit.  Please make payment for this 

trip by  Friday 27th November via our online payment system www.scopay.com.   The 

payment is a voluntary contribution and no pupil in the group will be omitted from the 

activity, but if we receive insufficient funds by the date above, then the activity will be 

cancelled. If your child is eligible for means tested free school meals (not universal free 

school meals) you do not need to make a payment as the cost will be subsidised by the 

school.  You can apply online for Free School Meals 

at www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals  

  

Please let the school office know if you do not want your child to attend this trip.  

  

If you have any questions about the visit please speak to your child’s class teacher.  Thank 

you for your support.  We are all looking forward to an enjoyable afternoon out!  

  

Kind regards  

Mrs Austwick, Mrs Kent and Mrs Garnett  

Teachers of Reception 

 

http://www.scopay.com/
http://www.bradford.gov.uk/schoolmeals

